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Friday, 8 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are looking forward to our visit to The Deep on 21st March, letters were sent out yesterday with 

more details. 
 

 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 
 

Well done this week to: 
 

Cherry Class:  Bobby for working realy hard and perservering in Maths.  

   Alice for super writing about the ‘Bog Baby’ 

Felix for showing lots of tender loving care when making his Mother’s Day    

Card.  

Maple Class:  Aubrey for superb story writing. 

  Vesper for showing love and care for all her classmates. 

Oak Class:    Alexa for good contributions when on the visit to Veolia. 

                         Sienna for working really hard in Maths and English.  

 

Head Team Award:  Felix for good behaviour in assembly. 

 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Alfie and Alexa 

 

Best attendance this week:  Maple with 99.3% 

 

Housepoints: First – Sapphire (47)  

Second – Emerald (43) 

Third – Ruby (38)  
 

 Certificates from Home:   Mia has acheived her level 2 in Ice Skating.  

  Birthdays: Alex, George, Megan, Holly, Amilia TH, Phoenix and Charlie.    

   
 

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 11 March   Science Week 

Tuesday, 12 March    Bag2school collection 

     Parents’ Evening 

Thursday, 14 March   Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 15 March   Red Nose Day 

Tuesday, 19 March   PTFA meeting 

Thursday, 21 March   Whole School visit to The Deep 

Monday, 25 March   House Assemblies 

Thursday, 28 March   9.15am Easter Service in St Michael the Archangel Church 

     11am DAART Graduation 

     Break up for Easter 

 



 

 Parents’ Evenings: 

Our Parents’ Evenings are on Tuesday, 12 March and Thursday, 14 March.  If you have not already 

returned the slip requesting an appointment, please do so as soon as possible, thank you. 

 

Bag2School Collection 

Our next Bag2school collection is on Tuesday, 12 March from outside the School Office before 

9am.  If you have any clothing, bags, shoes (tied together), towels, jewellery or soft toys that you 

no longer require, please bag them up for the collection.  You can see a full list of items that they 

collect on the website https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect  The collection will then be 

weighed in and the money sent to the PTFA.  Many thanks for your support. 

 

Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) 

On Friday, 15 March it is “Red Nose Day”.  On that day we would love the children to bring a joke 

to school to tell to their friends and the teachers (I can’t wait to hear them!)  Although we are not 

dressing up on that day, the children are welcome to wear any “Red Nose Day” accessories that 

they have (or swap their school polo shirt for a red nose t-shirt). 

 

Please label jumpers and cardigains! 

Please could parents and carers make sure that all jumpers and cardigans are labelled with their 

child’s name, we do seem to have several left over at the end of the day! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect

